All WVFC players to self screen prior to playing or training

The following consent statement must be confirmed by the parent/guardian of every player - including the opposition

Good afternoon parents,

In these uncertain times, it’s important that we continue to follow government guidelines to keep everyone safe. 

Therefore, I would appreciate it you could respond to the following questions with ‘I confirm’ if true.
I am happy for my child to train/play with WVFC
I will remain at the ground for the duration of the training
My child does not have a high temperature (above 37.8)
My child has not developed a continuous cough
My child has not developed breathing difficulties or shortness of breath
My child has not developed a change or loss of taste or smell
My child is not feeling unwell 
My child has not been in contact with anyone with a suspected or confirmed case of COVID-19 in the last 2 weeks.
My child has their own named water bottle, sunscreen and hand sanitiser 
If my child is injured, I am aware that they are to be attended to by someone from their support bubble and that unless the injury has a threat to loss of life or limb, all others will remain socially distanced.

Your confirmation message must be received prior to your child attending any ground for either a match or training or your child will be unable to play.

We appreciate your ongoing support.
Best wishes 
Coaches name
